Royal Palm Beach Plastering, Inc.
17251 35th Place N
ee, FL._33470-3622514

Loxahatch
L0DODSLO
Dear Terri Buckley,
Re: letter # 396A00032626

Please be advised that my corporation has had a change of address, to the above
address. We are no longer at 114 Segura St, Royal Palm Bch, FL.

I have acquired a new partner in my corporation, Elizabeth L Guerra. Ineed to
transfer 50 of the corporate shares into her name. OQur Federal Tax ID # is 65-0685057.

Please send me the proper information to file the required annual report. Also, I
never received my corporate seal. How do I go about getting this?

Thank you for your prompt response to these matters.

David A Leonardo
President




